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As an owner of Austin’s Colony, the appointed HOA Board of Directors would like to invite 
each of you to attend the Annual General Membership Meeting. It is important to attend this 
meeting so you can hear updates and current information regarding Austin’s Colony HOA. 
The current board of directors would like to make sure everyone has an opportunity to serve 
the community and a voice to vote for the 2024 Austin’s Colony Board of Directors.    
  
There will be an election of directors during this meeting. If you are unable to attend this 
meeting, please return your Proxy/R.S.V.P so your vote will still count. Ballots will be made 
available at the meeting. As a member of the HOA your opinion is valued, so please mark 
your calendar to attend.  

If you have any questions or concerns, or if I may be of any further assistance, please contact 
me at Berkshire Hathaway (979)703-1819, or via email hoa@bhhscaliber.com 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
  
Caeli Mailman       Suzan Reed 

BHHS HOA Management     Realtor/ HOA Management Director 

Best Western Premier Hotel 
1920 Austin’s Colony Pkwy, 

Bryan, TX 77802 
Monday, September 9th, 2024 

at 6:00 pm 
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